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No. 16/2024
NPL/CUL/23

The Embassy of the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka in Kathmandu
presents its compliments to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Government of
Nepal and has the honour to forward herewith information received from the Sri
Lanka Institute of Information Technology (SLIIT) through the Ministry of Education,
inviting students from the SAARC Member States for SLIIT Scholarships.

The Embassy would appreciate if the esteemed Ministry could disseminate the
enclosed information including entry requirements, application procedure, deadline,
etc.. of the scholarship programme among the relevant authorities. The application
form is attached herewith and the digital application form is available at:

https:/forms.office.com/r/kkLqr5TvfK. The deadline for the application is 15"
February 2024.

The completed applications should be submitted to the Embassy of the Democratic
Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka in Kathmandu for onward transmission to the
Ministry of Education and SLIIT through the Ministry of Foreign Affairs in Sri Lanka.

The Embassy of the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka in Kathmandu avails
itself of this opportunity to renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, the assurances of
its highest consideration.

South Asia Division
Ministry of Foreign Affairs
Kathmandu




No. 16/2024
NPL/CUL/23

The Embassy of the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka in Kathmandu presents its
compliments to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Government of Nepal and has the
honour to refer Note Verbale No. 05/2024 dated 29* January 2024 regarding the Sri Lanka
Institute of Information Technology (SLIIT) Scholarships.

Accordingly, the deadline for the submission of an application for the Sri Lanka Institute of

Information Technology (SLIT) Scholarships for the academic year 2023/2024 has been
extended to 29* February 2024 by the SLIT.

The Embassy would appreciate if the esteemed Ministry could disseminate the extension of
the deadline for the application of the above scholarships among the relevant authorities.

The Embassy of the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka in Kathmandu avails itself of

this opportunity to renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, the assurances of its highest
consideration.

South Asia Division
Ministry of Foreign Affairs
Kathmandu




